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   Communication Card – Everyone is invited to complete a card and place it in the offering 
basket near the entrance or hand it to Pastor George or an Elder Team member.  Cards and 
pens are in the seat pockets.  ALSO, if you have a prayer request, note it on the card. 
   Children’s Worship Packets are available at the lobby entrance with items to help busy 
minds & hands during worship 
   Cry Room – Located at the left rear of the sanctuary (& off the lobby), this is available for 
families with young ones who are restless. There is a speaker to enable you to hear worship.  
   Nursery is available for infants - 3 years during worship. Children 4 – 12th grade (8-12 2nd 
& 4th Sundays only) begin in worship and depart for Sunday School after Children's Time.  
You may take your child to the nursery following “Children’s Time” or prior to worship. 
 

Welcome, Prayer & *Singing                                Every Move I Make 

Offering,  Announcements & Recognizing April Birthdays 
A Time for Our Young People               “Hiding God's Word in Your Heart”  

*Singing                                                                               Thy Word 

Message                                                                 “How God’s Word Changes You“ 
Based on 2 Timothy 3:16-17 

____________________    ____________________ 
____________________    ____________________ 
____________________    ____________________ 
____________________    ____________________ 

Celebrating the Lord’s Supper                        Draw Me Close to You 
All who trust in the Lord Jesus Christ for forgiveness of sins and salvation, and seek to follow 
in His ways, are invited to share in this Holy Meal. Communion will be served to you in your 

seat as a symbol of God’s Grace. When the tray of “Bread” or “Cups” is brought to you, one of 
the elements will be given to you. Please wait until all have been served; we will consume the 
element together as a sign of our unity in the faith. Inner sections of the trays contain grape 
juice, outer sections wine. In remembrance of Jesus Christ, and in thanksgiving for all He 

offers us, we share in this special meal. 

*Closing Song                                                                    Glorious Day 

*Closing Prayer & Blessing 
Music Copyright:  CCLI License # 11161094    Video/Movie Copyright:  CVLI Video License # 504172641  

The Prayer Team will be available to pray for you, for challenges you are 
facing, or for someone you know.  Join with a prayer team member  

for prayer at the front as worshippers are exiting. 

We Aim to help You take Your next Step with Jesus 
 

   Family Fun Club EGG-STRAVAGANZA & Potluck (for elementary age children and 
their families) TODAY Sunday, April 7, after worship at Lion’s Lake.  See sign up in lobby. 
   Sunday School Students Offering to make a BIG difference! Would you like to 
donate your spare change & help the New Life Sunday School students make an offering 
that will impact others in impoverished areas? The offering collected in Sunday School 
through the end of May will go to World Vision to purchase animals (chickens, goats, pig, 
ducks) to help families/communities in need. There is a poster located in the LL to let the 
students know how much money we have collected to date & what animal or number of 
animals we can purchase with our donation. Please mark your donation to “World Vision” 
or put your money in the container located in the church lobby. Thank you for helping our 
students know we can make a difference when we work towards a goal for others. 
   Ladies Night Out- THIS Tuesday, April 9 @ 6:30pm the New Life Church Ladies Night 
Out Group will meet to assemble Educator Bags for the School District of Washington. 
Sandwiches, chips, dip and dessert will be served. Hostesses include Judy Straatmann, 
Kaye Chisholm and Lynn Haberberger.  Please plan to join us for a night of fun and 
fellowship!  Please sign up in church lobby by Sunday April 7. 
   Men’s Fellowship Breakfast @ Rich Hilkerbaumer’s workshop, THIS Saturday,  
April 13, 8am. Sign up in the lobby. A group is carpooling from the back parking lot of 
NLC, departing at 7:30am. 
   Youth Ministry Paintballing After worship, April 21 (1-5pm) Paintballing at Fearless 
Fighters Paintball in Robertsville- Bonfire, Roasting Hot Dogs & Marshmallows. MS & HS 
Youth. $20/person. Sign up in Lobby.  
    College Care Packages– It's that time again! Our college students will soon be 
studying for Finals. Let's cheer them on with prayer, notes from their church family and of 
course...FOOD!! Please remember the treats must be small enough to fit in shoeboxes 
(nutria-grain bars, small bags of chips, gum, cookies, trail mix, microwaveable popcorn, 
etc.). Please drop off food donations in the lobby by April 21. We are also in need of shoe 
boxes. Be sure to stop at the College Care Pack table in the future and write a note of 
encouragement to our students. They love hearing from you! Contact person-Kelly Dohm 
(4kellydohm@gmail.com). Also, please pray for our college students as they finish their 
semester: Kinsey Bakameyer, Josie Collier, McKenzie Dohm, Sophia Kramer, John 
Lundak, Drew Post, Ben Ridder, Madi Ridder, Jason Sides. 
   National Day of Prayer - Thursday, May 2. Washington VFW at 12 noon. Be sure to 
spread the word and invite you friends for this time of prayer for our nation and those who 
serve in our communities, state and country.  
   Retreat - Women: Wonderfully Made.  Saturday, May 11, 9-11am @ Bethel 
Hills.  Come & join with other women for a morning of faith, friendship & fun as we 
celebrate the wonderful ways God has made all women.  Sign up in the lobby.  
   Celebrating the Journey– Please plan to be a part of a celebration on Sunday, June 9, 
10:30am, at the VFW Hall (813 Jefferson St) as we celebrate 10 years of ministry 
together as New Life Church.  We will worship & celebrate together, followed by a catered 
lunch.  Please sign up in the lobby by May 29. 
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   We are gearing up for another FIN-tastic VBS this summer, July 15-19 9am-12pm  
Dive into friendship with God and sign up for SCUBA VBS here: 
https://vbspro.events/p/events/fd3686    This year every child will get to receive their very own 
bible to take home- if you would like to make this dream a reality see a VBS team member.   

 
   Prayer Requests – can be emailed to: prayer@newlifechurchmo.org or submitted 
through the NLC website. Waverly Ann Marquart- daughter born 4/6 to Matthew & Katy 
Marquart, Todd & Chris Grandparents-Rich & Barb Strubberg Great Grandparents; Pryor 
Bollmann- son born 3/27 to Dilan & Sara, Blaine & Lisa Grandparents; Jr Berg- 
recovering from cochlear implants, Kevin Reuther- recovering from knee surgery, Wars in 
Israel & Ukraine; Full prayer list is in the weekly email.  
 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS: 4-Temme Sides 6-Jessica Gildehaus 8-Roselynn Seamon 
11-Alex Straatmann 12-Mark Holt 13-Mike Haberberger, Dave Scharfenberg, Jim Tucker 

14-Elizabeth Hellebusch 16-Larry Brewe, Robyn Busekrus, Johnathon Walk 18-Evelyn Kertz 
19-Catie Monzyk 21-Todd Marquart, Penny Lear 22-Kim Obermark 

23-Kelly Dohm, Anna Gildehaus, Bill Webb 25-Bob Griffon 
APRIL ANNIVERSARIES: 6-Billy & Pauline Millsap 9-Lauren & Brandon Walker 

18-Mike & Lynn Haberberger 21-Paul & Jenny Gildehaus  
27-Rich & Barb Strubberg, Todd & Chris Marquart, 

 [If a (family) member’s birthday/anniversary is missing please help us update our records)  

 
 

   To stay informed on happening at New Life, be sure to LIKE our NLC Facebook Page.  To 
be added to our email list, sign up on our website: www.NewLifeChurchMO.org     

 
Finances: Keeping You Updated on our Church Budget (7/1/22-6/30/23) 

NLC  Budget Needs to Date                             = $121,720 
 NLC  Budget Giving to Date                            = $123,099 

Thank You for making a difference  
through your faithful stewardship & generosity! 

If you prefer, see the ONLINE GIVING PORTAL at: www.NewLifeChurchMO.org. Questions? 
Contact Treasurer, Darlene Brewe dmbrewe@gmail.com  or 636.359.0542 
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